
 
 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Buffalo Bayou Partnership in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 1019 Commerce St., Suite 200, 

Houston, TX 77002.  

 

The funding would be used to establish the Navigation Boulevard Reconfiguration Project, 

bringing about the construction of approximately one mile of improved transportation 

infrastructure, utilizing existing underutilized rights-of-way, to better connect overburdened 

communities to existing and planned adjacent assets. The Navigation corridor is a component of 

the City of Houston’s designated “High Injury Network,” so Buffalo Bayou Partnership’s 

proposed improvements seeks to improve safety for vehicles, bicyclists, and pedestrians by 

providing safe, accessible, and separated facilities.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M   
Member of Congress 


